
 

Wednesday 8th May 2019 
 
Squash Auckland Season 2019 – Open B Grade or Junior Boys Novice 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver 
 
Your child has been selected to represent Elim Christian College to play in Boys Open B or Junior Novice team at 
the Auckland Squash competition.  

Event:  Squash Auckland Season – Boys Open B or Junior Novice 
Venue:   Venues vary each week – location will be notified 
Date:  Mondays at 4.15pm, 13 May – 5 August at the latest 
Transport: School vans may be available to transport students to and from the venue; however we may 

need parental assistance with transport and supervision of the games. Please indicate on the 
online permission form your availability, and I will be in contact to confirm.  

 
Cost:   $60.00 
 
Trainings: There will be two trainings available for you to choose from. Please ensure you attend at least one 
training session per week. Trainings will be held at the Howick Squash Club, 41 Meadowland Dr, Somerville, 
Auckland. 
    
Tuesday afternoons from 3.30pm – 4.45pm 
Thursday mornings 7.00am – 8.00am  

 
 (There are showers and changing facilities at the squash club). Students can walk to school after training. 
However, there will be a few seats available in the staff’s motor vehicles to transport students back to school if 
need be)  
 
Players will need:  

- To be in Elim P.E. Uniform 
- Wear white soled, non-marking shoes  
- Must play with protective eyewear (the school can provide) 
- It is preferable for students to have their own rackets; however, we do have some for 

student use.  
 
Coaching: We have arranged for a coach to do some training with students on Thursday morning. If you would 
like your child to have coaching for the term, please indicate this on the permission form.  
There will be an additional cost and will be confirmed once we know how many students would like coaching. It 
will be between $20-$30 per student for the term.  
 
Your child is playing in:  
 
Parents/Caregiver: Please sign your child up online by Friday 10th May 2019 using this web address: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/elim-squashopenb-2019 

Should you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to email me. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Kim Borthwick 
Sports Co-ordinator 
sport@elim.school.nz  

https://tinyurl.com/elim-squashopenb-2019


 


